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Congratulations on your upcoming graduation from pharmacy school!

We are very excited to see you join the ranks of this hallowed profession so that you can improve
the health of patients wherever your career takes you. We want to acknowledge the hard work,
studying, and sacrifices you've made to get to this point in your education, all while being an
important part of the Georgia Pharmacy Association. You are the future of pharmacy in this
country, and we are proud of all you have accomplished.

As the unified Voice of Pharmacy in Georgia for 150 years, we hope you will remain an active part
of the GPhA, so please let us know how we can help you foster your career.

In order to wear the cord representing GPhA at graduation, you must meet some requirements,
including a current, paid GPhA membership valid on your graduation date.

Additionally, you need to meet five of the following requirements from any time during your
pharmacy education, before you graduate:

« Attending Region Meetings (maximum of two counting toward the total)

« Attending AIP Meetings (maximum of two counting toward the total)

« Attending the Georgia Pharmacy Association Convention at least once

« Attending Policy on Tap meetings (maximum of one counting toward the total)

Once we have checked your records with GPhA’s membership and determined that you have
completed the requirements listed above, you will be notified and may pick up your cord at the
Spring AIP Meeting, with a date & location to be announced.

Again, it is our sincere hope that you will continue your membership in GPhA. Staying engaged
with GPhA or any pharmacy association will keep you connected to information, create an
important professional network, and sustain your professional journey. Let us know how we can
help you with your forthcoming career in the practice of pharmacy. Congratulations, PharmD!

All my best,

Dawn A. Randolph, MPA
CEOQ, Georgia Pharmacy Association



